
Ruth Favro notes that she is delighted to see George Mokray’s ‘geometry links’ that recently 

included a link to material on the Menger Sponge project.   

https://youtu.be/YpmP8OJJ7W4 

Ruth comments that she did participate in the original sponge-building event that weekend at the 

Museum of Math in NYC and that it was quite a project!  Readers of Solstice will recall Ruth’s 

account of that event:   

http://www.mylovedone.com/image/solstice/win14/Sponge.html  
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